Pleasant Lake Estates

Subject: Pleasant Lake Estates

From: Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl@gmail.com>

Date: 6/29/2020, 9:51 PM

To: Ben Frost <benjamindfrost@gmail.com>, landuse@warner.nh.us

Ben,
| have reviewed the June 2020 documents for the proposed office addition at 3A Pleasant Lane.

There is no impact to FD access and our water supply will remain the same with the nearby
Pleasant Lake.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns

Thank you,
Sean

Sean P. Toomey

Fire Chief

Warner Fire Rescue
PO Box 64

Warner, NH 03278
Cell: (603) 493-9578
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Re: Pleasant Lake Estates

Subject: Re: Pleasant Lake Estates

From: Ben Frost <benjamindfrost@gmail.com>
Date: 6/30/2020, 6:57 AM

To: Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl@gmail.com>
CC: Landuse <landuse@warner.nh.us>

Sean, thanks for these comments.

Ben

On Mon, Jun 29, 2020 at 9:52 PM Sean Toomey <warnerfirecl @gmail.com> wrote:
Ben,

I have reviewed the June 2020 documents for the proposed office addition at 3A Pleasant Lane.

~ There is no impact to FD access and our water supply will remain the same with the nearby
Pleasant Lake.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns

Thank you,
Sean

~ Sean P. Toomey

" Fire Chief
Warner Fire Rescue
PO Box 64
Warner, NH 03278
Cell: (603) 493-9578
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